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From: Paul Widdicombe [Paul. Widdicombe@hatfield-herts.gov.uk]

Sent: 04 January 2012 08:46

To: Mark Peacock

Subject: RE: $6/2011/1994/MA - Salisbury Square — —
PLANNING

DEPARTMEN 1 X

Mark
0 b JAN 2012

The Town Council support the application, !
RECEIVED

The only observation was the provision of public toilets please.

Regards

Paul Widdicombe

From: Carrie Lloyd [mailto:carrie.lloyd@hatfield-herts.gov.uk]
Sent: 03 January 2012 16:26

To: 'Paul Widdicombe'

Subject: FW: S6/2011/1994/MA - Salisbury Square

From: Mark Peacock [mailto:m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk]
Sent: 03 January 2012 16:22

To: 'Carrie Lloyd'

Subject: S6/2011/1994/MA - Salisbury Square

Dear Carrie

e ——— ..

Can you please confirm that Hatfield Town Council do not wish to comment on the above planning application.

Dataspace was updated on 31 October 2011 to say that the Town Council had finished consulting but no comments

were received.

Yours sincerely

Mark Peacock

Planning Officer (South Team)
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus

Welwyn Garden City

Herts AL8 6AE

Telephone: 01707 357 249
Email: m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk
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